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SNOQUALMIE, WA 98065 
 

SENT: July 13, 2015 
VIA EMAIL (85 Members) & REGULAR MAIL (19 Members) 

RE:  LOT 
  

REVISED SCHEDULE FOR 2015 ANNUAL FIRE SYSTEM TESTING, AND BACKFLOW 
TESTING (Organized by HOA) 

  
 

We notified the membership in our letter dated June 18 when the fire system testing 
was to occur this year. Regretfully, we need to split the testing days into two (2) days, 
plus an alternative day. We are very sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you.  
 
PLEASE SEE THE NEW DATES AND TIMES ATTACHED FOR YOUR HOME / 
BUILDING. 
 
If you reside in one of the buildings that do not require HOA testing and you wish to 
utilize the backflow testing service please let Dawn know and we will add you to the 
August 7 alternative date for this.  A new schedule for August 7 will be compiled and 
distributed after the testing is completed on July 23/24. Thank you for your patience. 
 
The original letter of June 18 and this attached schedule will be posted to the website at 
www.ridgestonehoa.org 
 
Kindest Regards, 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 

 
Dawn Mertens, AMS 
Community Manager 
 


